

Clerk to the Council Harwich Town Council The Guildhall Church Street Harwich Essex CO12 3DS Parking Services PO Box 8259 Clacton-On-Sea Essex CO15 6WZ

Telephone: 01255 686969

Email: parkingservices@tendringdc.gov.uk

Our Ref: RC/PS

06 February 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

Temporary Road Closure Town Police Clauses Act 1847 Location/Event: Harwich Haven Authority's Maritime Festival Dates & Times: Saturday 8th August 2020 0700hrs-2000hrs

Fiona Brunning has requested a **Temporary Road Closure** for the date and times shown above.

The area concerned is the Quay, from the junction after Church Street to the corner of Kings Quay Street, with access only to Church Street.

Organisers will ensure that provision is made to allow emergency vehicles access if required. Members of the public may use the road during the event.

Would you please consider this request and notify this office **by email to** <a href="mailto:parkingservices@tendringdc.gov.uk">parkingservices@tendringdc.gov.uk</a> no later than <a href="mailto:19th March 2020">19th March 2020</a> if you have any concerns or objections.

Warning notices will be placed prior to the event/closure.

Yours sincerely,

**Parking Services** 

Corporate Director Paul Price

Chief Executive lan Davidson

www.tendringdc.gov.uk Minicom: 01255 422470



